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OMMODOPES COLUMN

It's an old cliche, but I'll say it anyway: A lot of water has passed
under our respective keels since I last wrote a Commodore's Column.

Unfortunately, I was not able, personally, to attend the last two club

events; the Hawaiian Shore Party at Milbur and the C.B.C. Birthday

and Watermelon Party in Reed Creek. I know from those that attended

that Betsy Plitt and Norm Bogarde respectively did a terrific job of
. providing all the right ingredients fFor two great parties.

All of this success makes me wonder where we would be without the
really dedicated club members who, year after year, keep doing the
work the results of which we all enjoy so much.

Now on to the fFuture and our annual C.B.C.Crab Feast at Bay Ridge
which will feature number ONE crabs, and the eagerly awaited Labor Day
Cruise to the Gipes on Maxmore Creek. This year after enjoying the
Gipe's hospitality on Saturday evening and following a possible

fun race on Sunday, there will be a second shore event at the home of
our good friends, the Silvers, in Island Creek. This will be a pool
party, so bring your water toys.

Speaking for myself, I can't wait for the next two club events to
happen.

Plan to attend both and especially try to bring guests to the Crab
Feast as it is a great way to introduce prospective members to the
club. See you there!!

Bill

Look for your next newsletter to have all the information and

directions for the Labor DOay events.... and another very special one
we haven't even told you about. Stay tuned!
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